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SCHEDULE OF WORK
The below table shows an estimate of the work progress. 
Please note, this schedule can change. We will provide updates 
on progress online and via future news bulletins.

Dates Area Complete

July
Maritime Heritage Centre and adjacent 
Hwy 19A hill

August Hwy 19A, Est. 6th Ave to 4th Ave

September
Hwy 19A, 4th Ave to 2nd Ave + paving to 
5th Ave

October
Hwy 19A, finish to 1st Ave, paving and 
landscaping

November
Connection at Anchor Inn and pipe 
install at S. Murphy St. right-of-way

SEWER MAIN WORK 
PROGRESSING SMOOTHLY
Construction crews on the waterfront sewer project are 
literally ‘over the hump’ in terms of project progress – and 
elevation. 

With sewer main installation now past 3rd Ave, headed south 
toward its finishing point at 1st Ave, the contractor has passed 
the deepest part of the excavation, required to keep the 
gravity line at the necessary depth.

The project remains on schedule and on budget with work 
expected to wrap on the highway in early November. There 
will be another month of work after that, in a right-of-way 
behind S. Murphy St, and to complete tie-in work near the 
Anchor Inn. Construction is expected to be complete at the 
end of November.

This project is important to future servicing in Campbell 
River – the new sewer line (Phase 1 between Maritime 
Heritage Centre and 1st Ave), will provide a new, larger service 
to accommodate the growth of our community. In 2019, 
new lift (pump) stations for the service are scheduled to be 
constructed along the route, and Phase 2, which will continue 
south to near Rockland Road, will be constructed in 2020.

Here’s what you need to know for the coming month:

•	 Construction remains largely on the west side of the 
highway (uphill side) until the end of October.

•	 Single-lane alternating traffic will likely be in place for a 
few more weeks until construction is off the highway.

•	 In mid-late October, work will be at 1st Ave directly, 
limiting detour options. Rerouting around work would 
have to be done southward, at Rockland Road.

The project team is committed to updating area residents as the work 
moves forward. Those who will be directly impacted will hear more 
details as construction nears individual residences. 

To subscribe to an email list for project updates, send a message to 
capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca

For more information, please visit:  
www.campbellriver.ca/waterfrontsewer 

You can also follow the City on:

Facebook: City of Campbell River – City Hall
Twitter: @CityofCampbellRiv
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